

Brian K. Gomes

Councillor at Large City Council President 1998, 2011 & 2015

October 25, 2016

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740

TEL: 508-979-1455 • FAX: 508-979-1451

Dear Constituent:

I am writing this letter to inform you that several weeks ago I notified the residents along Cove Road, from County Street, west to Crapo Street that I was working on providing you with parking in front of your residences. I am happy to inform you that the work has been completed by the Department of Public Infrastructure and the Traffic Commissioner.

You may have noticed that white lines have been painted in front of your homes with parking spaces. This is permanent parking for the residents in this area. I hope that the spaces will provide you with not only parking for the residents of these homes, but also friends and family members who may visit. This will also provide parking for services to the residents of the area.

If I can be any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. I hope you are happy with the results that this Councillor has achieved on your behalf.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Gomes,

Councillor at Large

BKG: rrr

cc: File